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Happy Valentine! 
 

Please “Save the Date” – Saturday, July 13, 2019 when we’ll be having our 

MHS72 65th Birthday Celebration at Natsunoya Tea House from 5:00 pm to 10:00 

pm.  If anyone would like to help, committee would greatly appreciate any 

kokua including bringing something for our pupu table either an appetizer item 

or dessert.  Monetary donations is also greatly appreciated. 
 

Attached is the registration form which we ask you return with your payment to 

us no later than on Friday, June 13, 2019 so that we will have adequate time to 

turn in the headcount to Natsunoya. 
 

As always if you have any questions please feel to email us back at 

mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com or simply call Suzi at (808) 864-7718. 
 
 

Hawaii 72 Activities for details visit www.hawaii72.com 
 

Reelin In The Years  
 

As most of you know, we need to start preparing to file for Social Security & 
Medicare.  We had our first presentation on back in July of 2018 at McKinley’s Hirata Hall 

with 200 people in attendance. 
 

Our next Lecture Series will be on Saturday, April 20, 2019 again at McKinley’s Hirata 

Hall from  

9:00 am to 12:00 noon.   
 

Presentation is open to all friends and family.  If interested, if not already on our mailing 

list please let us know by emailing suzishimada@hotmail.com, so you can be added to the 

“Reelin’ in the Years” lecture series mailing list.  A registration form will be available 

shortly.  The form will help us to get in contact with you and guarantee you any handouts 

provided by the presenters.  The event is free and parking is available in the schools parking lot 

located just outside the Hall. 
 

Hawaii 72 -65th Birthday Reunion – April 26 & 27, 2019 
 

Hawaii 72 will be hosting their 65th Birthday Reunion on Friday, April 26, 2019 at 

Waikele Country Club.  The event will start with a 4-man scramble followed by 

a 19th Puka buffet dinner in the dining room.   
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Saturday, April 27, 2019 will be a dinner at Natsunoya Tea House from 5:00 pm to 

10:00 pm. 
 

Attached is a flyer for the golf event and a registration form detailing all the 

events that weekend.  If you have any questions please feel free to 

contact Steve Gomes (808) 927-1948 or  

Suzi Shimada (808)  864-7718. 
 
 

Check the website at:  www.mhs72hi.com. 

Contact Suzi Shimada at (808) 864-7718 or respond back to our 

email:  mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com  if you have any questions. 
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